

05/07/2018

The Honorable Rick Snyder Governor PO Box 30013 Lansing, MI 48909

Dear Governor Snyder,

On behalf of Great Lakes Triad Packaging, I would like to express our appreciation for the workforce development services provided by West Michigan Works! We are a 40 year old Grand Rapids area manufacturer of corrugated packaging. We employ nearly 100 and our products make their way into manufacturers, wholesalers and retailers across the United States.

I connected with West Michigan Works! because we were in need of assistance in training workers in the operation of a new state-of-the-art box making machine which we purchased and installed in late 2017. With West Michigan Works! help we were able to timely complete training and seamlessly flow into live production. We are now into our third month of operation and the results are helping us succeed in a competitive business climate.

My company has benefited by working with West Michigan Works! because of their ability to produce results. Their help was very beneficial in the successful results we achieved.

Sincerely,

Steven J.\White

CFO, Great Lakes Triad Packaging Corp

616 241-6441